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Burton Wells Gym Closed August 10-14 
 

The Burton Wells Regional Park gym will be closed to the public Monday, August 10, 2015 through Friday, 
August 14, 2015, due to summer camp activities.  The rest of the Burton Wells facility will remain open.  All 
other Parks and Leisure Services (PALS) gyms and amenities will maintain normal operating hours during this 
time.  For more information, contact the PALS Beaufort office at 843.255.6680. To learn more about PALS 
programs and services, visit www.bcpals.com. 
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